Dear Parents,

We would like to inform you that we would like to make video / audio recordings and photos to document the progress and to illustrate documents made by your children (Portfolio, work documentation …).

These documents will not be published, and will only be used to complete the student's personal portfolio.
For this, we need your written agreement, by completing this form.

We thank you for your cooperation.

Best regards,

Teachers of the “cours d’accueil”
I, _______________________________________________________________________ 

· 
authorize, 

· don’t authorize
video/audio recordings and photos of my son / daughter
____________________________________________________________________________ . 

Date : 





Signature:
Teachers information:

This letter can only be used with the agreement of the president of the school.
